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#Jackson Ms. Vicki Fisher

Planning Manager

Growth Management Department
City of Rapid City

300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Engineers Surveyors
Planners

RE: 11-6-19 SDCL Review Application
Rapid City Regional Airport

Dear Vicki:

On behalf of the Rapid City Regional Airport you will find the
following 11-6-19 SDCL Review Application for review and approval
by the Growth Management Department and Planning Commission:

» Entrance Sign at the intersection of Airport Road and
Highway 44

In addition to seeking your Department’s approval regarding
planning and zoning issues, the project development of this project is
concurrently under review by the South Dakota Department of
Transportation Office pertaining to their respective criteria. Upon
concurrence from each of the agencies, a set of engineer sealed plans
will be produced and a copy of these documents will be provided to
you at that time.

If you should have any questions or need additional information
pertaining to either of the applications, please feel free to contact either
Mr. Cameron Humphres at Rapid City Regional Airport at telephone
number 394-4195 or myself at telephone number 721-5553.

Sincerely,

KADRMAS, LEE & JACKSON, INC.

g R

605 721 5553 Rod Senn, PE
330 Knollwoed Drive

PO Box 3416
Rapid City, $D 57706-3416
Fax 605 721 5575

Enc.

cc: C. Humphres - RAP

kljeng.com

Kadrmas, Lee & Jackson, Inc.

A KLJ Solutions Company
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11-6-19 SDCL REVIEW
ENTRANCE SIGN
RAPID CITY REGIONAL AIRPORT

DESCRIPTION OF REQUEST

The Rapid City Regional Airport requests approval from the Planning Commission in
regards to the 11-6-19 SDCL review for the ENTRANCE SIGN project to be constructed
at Rapid City Regional Airport at the intersection of Airport Road and Highway 44,

The original entrance sign at the Airport was removed during the reconstruction of
Highway 44 in 2008. The Airport has been coordinating with the South Dakota
Department of Transportation on a location for the replacement sign since the completion
of the project earlier this year.

The sign will be approximately a 31°-10” long by 8-5 5/8” high sign constructed of
various materials including aluminum framing, stone base and a concrete pad and
foundation. Sign is being designed by Berberich Design, Inc of Hill City, South Dakota.

Sign elevations and details along with a location map have been included for this 11-6-19
SDCL review. In addition to seeking your Department’s approval regarding planning
and zoning issues, the project development of this project is concurrently under review by
the South Dakota Department of Transportation Rapid City Area Office pertaining to
their respective criteria. Upon concurrence from each of the agencies, a set of engineer
sealed plans will be produced and a copy of these documents will be provided to you at
that time





